
Celebrazioni del 40° Anniversario dalla fondazione del gruppo  
Musici e Sbandieratori della Federazione Balestrieri Sammarinesi 
 

 
The President and a delegation of the ECF were invited to San Marino for the 40th 
anniversary of the flag-wavers and music. 
 
Already in the afternoon, drummers, flag-wavers, jugglers and all kinds of medieval 
people paraded through the streets of San Marino. 
 
The evening took place in the "Cava dei Balestrieri". It was a festival that no one will 
forget in a hurry. 
 
Light shows, pyrotechnics, fog and paper rain were a very nice background to the 
evening. 
 
Jugglers and medieval dances introduced the festival of the senses. 
 
The entry of fanfares, drummers and flag-wavers alone was impressive. 
 
The fanfares played with the highest precision, the drummers were in no way inferior. 
 
The flag-wavers, divided into the group of seniors, the best and the youth, impressed with 
their choreographies.  
impressed with their choreographies and their skills. 
 
Whenever one thought that more was not possible, the Sammarinesi went one better. 
 
It was a great evening and a perfect show. 
 
We were also able to see one thing: 
All of San Marino is behind this club. Bravo  
 



































 


